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 INVESTIGATORS SEEK LEADS IN PROPERTY 

DAMAGE TO CORN FIELD IN RUFFIN AREA  
Date of Release: Friday, September 08, 2017 

 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Investigators are seeking leads in a case of 

Damage to Real Property to a corn field located at 100 Stacey Rd. in Ruffin, N.C. 

 

On Monday, September 4th, 2017 at around 8:20 a.m., Hardin C. Brown discovered that his corn 

field had been damaged overnight by what appeared to be a vehicle of some sort. Mr. Brown estimated the 

damage to his property to be between $1,250 and $1,500. 

 

Anyone who has any information about this damage to agricultural property crime is asked to call 

the Rockingham County Sheriff’s Office at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham County Crimestoppers at 336-

349-9683 

 

 

      
Damage to agricultural property at 100 Stacey Rd. in Ruffin, N.C. (near Service Rd.) 
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